
               

PRESS RELEASE 
4.5.2023 

 

 

The number of ported numbers in the first quarter of 2023 
The number of mobile telephone subscriptions ported from operator to operator exceeded 14.9 million 

 
 
Suomen Numerot Numpac Oy provides services to the telecommunications operators that are 
required under the number porting regulation and other related legislation.  
 
Numpac´s range of services includes, for example, Number Portability Services for mobile and 
fixed communications networks, Call Routing Services, Number Query Service for mobile 
telephone service providers for identifying the current mobile operator and ported number 
Information Services for consumers. 
 
In the first quarter of 2023, the number of ported mobile telephone numbers was 144.869. In 
comparison to the first quarter of 2022, the number of ported mobile numbers decreased by 50.256 
(-25,8 per cent). Overall, already over 14,9 million mobile telephone subscriptions have been 
ported from operator to operator in Finland. 
 
The number of ported fixed network telephone numbers increased in the first quarter of 2023 to 
7.256, which is 2614 more (+56,2 per cent) when compared to the first quarter of 2022. 
 
Number porting is implemented with the Master System, a database software managed by 
Numpac. The system contains all ported mobile and fixed communications network numbers. The 
Master System’s data on ported numbers is used for routing calls in telecommunications networks. 
 
Graphs and statistics of the number portability are available on www.numpac.fi. 
 
For further information: 
Jyrki Martikainen 
CEO 
Telephone number +358 40 5870 899 
E-mail: jyrki.martikainen@numpac.fi 
 
 
Suomen Numerot Numpac Oy enables effective number portability. The company, which is 
jointly owned by Finnish telecom operators, assists telecom operators in fulfilling their statutory 
number portability and routing obligations. Numpac provides mobile and fixed network Number 
Portability Services, Call Routing Services as well as Number Query Services and Information 
Services concerning ported numbers. Numpac was established in 2003 and it operates in Helsinki. 
For further details please contact: www.numpac.fi. 
 


